
 
 

 

DES WEST VISITOR PARKING 
 
Prior to your visit, please check with your DES team member to ensure every 
person in your party is on the visitor list.  Entrance to the building and Parking in 
the garage is permitted for DES employees and guests that have been added to 
the visitor log. 
 

DES EMPLOYEE AND VISITOR PARKING ONLY 
1789 WEST JEFFERSON ST. PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85005 

FRONT DESK IS STAFFED MONDAY - FRIDAY, 8:00A.M. to 5:00P.M.  
GARAGE OPENS AT 7:15A.M. – CLOSES 5:30P.M.  

(This time may be adjusted when determined necessary)   
 

1. Parking at 1717 West Jefferson St. is for DES Visitors only. 
(On the corner of W. Jefferson St. and 17th Avenue).   

2. If the 1717 Parking Lot Visitor spaces are full, please park in the 1789 W. Jefferson St. 
underground parking garage.  Although there is an 18th Avenue garage entrance, it's 
usually closed, and you typically must enter from the W. Madison Street entrance.   

3. Proceed to the P2 or lower level. Utilize Visitor Parking Spaces. Outer parking spaces 
are for compact vehicles only. 

■ Turn Lights on for Safety Purposes   
■ Speed Limit- 5 MPH   
■ Head in parking- No back   
■ Follow directional signs   
■ No Double Parking   
■ All State Vehicles must park on P4   
■ No Smoking in the Garage, stairwells, or 

elevators   

■ Obey all posted signs Pursuant to ARS 
41-796, Parking rules enforced by 
Capitol Police and violators fined.  

■ Report parking infractions and 
accidents immediately to Capitol Police 
at (602) 542-4580.        

    

After parking in the garage, take the East elevator to the 1st floor. The 1789 Front Desk Security 
will be in front of you as the elevator doors open. Please check in at the 1789 Front Desk 
Security, and ask to be shown to the 1717 W. Jefferson St. building, which is located directly 
next door to 1789 W. Jefferson St.  

We look forward to your visit to DES! 
 

*Please note the 1717 parking lot is currently closed due to construction. All visitors MUST 
park in the 1789 parking garage, in spaces marked as “DES Visitor” throughout the garage. 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1789+W.+Jefferson+St?entry=gmail&source=g

